
Participation in the Ottawa Fuel Tank Replacement Rebate Program is voluntary. 

The Fuel Tank Replacement Rebate Program was established to help eliminate the risk 
to municipal drinking water supplies.  The program is available to residential properties 
where existing fuel tanks are considered a significant drinking water threat under 
Ontario’s Clean Water Act.   

The program offers a rebate to decommission existing fuel oil tanks and convert to an 
alternate home heating source that is not a threat to drinking water sources.   

The rebate will provide up to a maximum of $15,000 to convert to sustainable green 
energy heating system, or up to a maximum of $10,000 to convert to natural gas or 
propane/wood fuel sources. 

 


